What is a School-Parent-Student Compact?

Our school-parent compact offers ways that we can work together to help our students succeed. This compact provides strategies to help connect learning at school and home.

Jointly Developed

The parents, students and staff worked together and shared ideas to develop the school-parent compact. Teachers suggested practical strategies to use at home. Parents provided valuable feedback on their needs to help their students. Students shared ideas that would help them learn. Meetings are held each year to review and revise the compact based on the school's academic achievement goals and the students' needs.

Parents are welcome to provide feedback at any time during the school year. All feedback will be collected and reviewed during the annual revision meeting with parents. Please call 912-626-5050 or visit our website at http://bcms.bryan.k12.us

Parental Involvement

There are many opportunities at our school for parents to volunteer or play a role in their child's education. Please consider joining the faculty, staff and your student through some of the following events and programs-

- BCMS Volunteer Program
- > Parent Involvement Committee
- Parent Teacher Organization (PTO)
- > Pastries for Parents

To participate and learn more about these activities, please call the Main Office.

Building Partnerships

BCMS offers ongoing events and programs to provide parents and students access to our staff-

- > Fall Open House
- **➤** Parent-Teacher Conferences
- ➤ Teacher websites/blogs
- > PTO Meetings
- ➤ Annual Title I Meeting
- **➤** Academic Nights
- ➤ Parent Night
- ➤ Fine Arts Nights

Parents will be notified via flyers, callouts, or by visiting our website for dates and times of these events.

Communicating About Student Learning

BCMS is committed to frequent two-way communication with families about children's learning. Some of the ways you can expect us to reach out to you are-

- ➤ Mid-nine weeks progress reports
- Report cards
- ➤ Weekly progress reports by request
- Communication and grades through Parent Portal
- > Conference by request
- > School website and newsletter
- > Phone calls home



Bryan County Middle School

School-Parent Compact for Student Achievement 2016 - 2017

Dr. Michael Tinney, Principal mtinney@bryan.k12.ga.us

Mr. Keith Wright, Assistant Principal kwright@bryan.k12.ga.us

Ms. Star Lee,
District Parent Involvement Coordinator
slee@bryan.k12.ga.us

Plan Revised: August 25, 2016

912-626-5050 http://bcms.bryan.k12.ga.us

